
Friends of Beverly Shores
Fall 2021 News

Thank you all for your continued support for the 
rebuilding of Rebora Plaza Stairs. We have hired an 
engineering team and they are working diligently on 
the project and have projected a start date of Spring 

2022. We will be asking our community to support us 
in reaching our goal of raising $35,000. Several 

fundraising events are being explored.

Friends of Beverly Shores has officially received 
501(c)(3) status. We are now a full nonprofit 

organization. All donations from October 2020 and 
future donations are eligible for tax donations. Send 

inquiries to friendsofbeverlyshores@gmail.com.
 Subject: Attention Linda Wagner.

We have moved to Suite 1 at 100 Brown Ave in 
Chesterton. Our grand re-opening will be 

Saturday, November 13th 9am-3pm.

We are full of gratitude for our volunteers, donors, 
shoppers, and community all of whom contribute to 

our success. We look forward to the future and to 
giving back.

For donations of household goods please contact 
Linda at wagnercasa44@gmail.com or 
Monique at moniquetrub@gmail.com.


